
From: Jeff Smallwood
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Subject: Notice of application - Ahlers (SE-21-00005)
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 
 
Kelly

I am preparing a written response to the notice I received related to the Ahlers application (SE-
21-00005), and am wondering what format a response should be submitted. Is an email
sufficient, or does a hard copy need to be delivered to your office?

Thank you

Jeff Smallwood - Owner of parcel 956669
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